
September 25, 2022 

WWW.MSNAZ.ORG  VISITOR INORMATION  

Welcome to Mercy Springs, we are so glad to have you here. Our goal is to make this experience 

one that you will enjoy. Here are a few  things that we hope will help: Tithing/Offering is some-

thing that we do during every service. Please do not feel obligated to give anything, you are a 

guest. If you feel like you want to contribute, wonderful. Online giving is available at  

www.msnaz.org/give. Visitor Cards really help us make sure that we meet your every need. If you 

would fill one out, Pastor Raul would love to write you a welcome letter. Our Ushers are more 

than happy to help you, show you around, or answer any  other questions you may have.  You can 

also go to our website at www.msnaz.org. 

 We Are Here to Serve You! 

 
 Lead Pastor 
  
 Rev. Raul Granillo      raul@msnaz.org 
 
 Lead Pastor (Spanish Church) 
 
 Pastor Antonio & Irma Reyes           Pastorantonioreyes@msnaz.org 
 
 Assoc. Pastor, Compassionate Ministries 
  
 Rev. Kathy Pinion kathy@msnaz.org 
 
 Executive Pastor 
  
 Pastor Josh McCay josh@msnaz.org 
  
 Prayer Director  
  
 Sue Cardoza prayer@msnaz.org 
  
 Youth Ministry 
 
 Bryan Meza youth@msnaz.org 
 
 NMI President (Missions) 
  
 Janet Martinez          missions@msnaz.org 
  
 Compassionate Ministries  
  
 Mimi  Meza-Grudem mimi@msnaz.org 
 
 Sunday School and Discipleship (SDMI) 
  
 Pastor Josh McCay   SDMI@msnaz.org 
 
 Children’s Ministry Director 
   
   Kids@msnaz.org 
 
 
For general information, call the church office at 209-826-5317, or email 
at: 

mercyspringsnaz@gmail.com 

Sunday Service Schedule: 

9:30am—English Children and adult Sunday School 

11am — English Sunday Service 

1pm — Spanish Sunday Service 

*All of the above services are now in person at the church  

 

We are pleased to have you here with us today.  

 

mailto:msnaz.org/give


MSNAZ HAPPENINGS 

MINISTRY IN FOCUS 
 

Praise God that Mercy Springs is not the only Christian Church in Los 

Banos! The task of God’s people is too big for one church. We desire that every 

person in Los Banos would know the love of Christ. We can’t do it alone. No 

church can. For that reason, each week, we ask you to pray for other churches and 

ministries in our community.  

This week’s Ministries in Focus are: 

St Joseph’s Catholic — Fr Efrain Martinez 

Church Ministry: 

Meal Train Ministry — Pam Galvan 

 

1. Please pray for Pastor Kathy and her prison ministry. She will soon be back 

one on one with the inmates. She is very excited to get started back up again. 

2. Spirit Squad is back  and in full swing supporting our kids involved in sports 

and/or any events we can come out and support them! If you have any events 

coming up that we can come and support please let us know. Marline has been 

wonderful updating the What’s App weekly. If you would like help with get-

ting signed up please email us at  spirit@msnaz.org 

3. Crisis Care Kits– We are taking donations for Crisis Care Kits. We will have 

the zip-lock bags with the list of items to fill the bag in the Foyer. Please feel 

free to pick one up, fill it, and return to the church. If you have any questions 

please see Janet or email her at missions@msnaz.org 

4. NMI Monthly Emphasis September: Membership, Alabaster 

5. The Prayer chain is here for you. Email prayer@msnaz.org to get signed up. 

5.    Online giving is available at www.msnaz.org/give 

 

 

 

HELP NEEDED 

WORSHIP & STUDY UPDATES 
Sunday: 

1. English children and adult Sunday School in person at 9:30am. 

2. English service starts at 11am in person and live on Facebook 

3. Spanish service starts at 1pm in person and live on Facebook 

Monday: 

1. We are holding prayer meetings at the church from 7-8pm. All are welcome to attend.         

Bilingual . 

Wednesday: 

1. English and Spanish adult and children’s Bible study is back in person. Bible study 

starts at 6:30pm for the adults. Adult study is available on zoom for those who aren't 

ready to be back in person. The zoom code for the English study will be sent out weekly 

and the zoom code for Spanish study is:  Meeting ID: 615 883 5111.                    

**Healthy snacks will be provided for everyone and fellowship starting at 6pm! 

Thursday:  

1.     The first Thursday of every month the English Women’s Ministry meet. All women                                

are welcome to join. If you have any questions please see Pastor Kathy. 

Friday: 

1. Spanish Women’s Ministry meets Friday nights at 7pm in the fellowship hall in person. 

To get signed up for English zoom meetings please visit our website www.msnaz.org and 

click the small groups link to get registered to receive the zoom codes.  

 

We need help in many areas including, the children’s department, buildings 

and grounds, ushers, and many more. If you are looking to get involved 

please let Pastor Josh know. josh@msnaz.org 
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